Greg W. Stevenson
130 Harvey Hill Road
Ithaca, New York 14850

<u>gwstevenson@htva.net</u>
607-227-4100

Honorable Roy Barriere, Supervisor Town of Enfield 168 Enfield Main Road Ithaca, New York 14850

January 23, 2012

Dear Roy,

I am writing to nominate Dave Owens to be recognized as Volunteer of the Month (or Quarter, as appropriate) in the Town of Enfield. I suspect that others may share my sentiments and write similar nominations. It is my honor to be one of those writers.

It is with great regret that I didn't write this letter prior to Dave's passing. As you well know, Dave would help anyone do anything; period. Dave had a huge heart, and many of the residents of Enfield know that first hand. From the Enfield Fire Company, to the Enfield Food Pantry and more, Dave gave countless hours of assistance; often sweaty, back-breaking assistance, and never complained or asked for anything in return.

09/25/2011

Dave's volunteer work ethic was an inspiration to me, and I will miss that, and so much more. I know others share those sentiments. It is with that in mind that I ask you to forward this nomination to the Town Board of the Town of Enfield for their action, and recognize David H. Owens posthumously as Volunteer of the Month. Thank you for your consideration.

Greg W. Stevenson

Greg W. Stevenson 130 Harvey Hill Road Ithaca, New York 14850